
Telecentre facilitators count rands and cents 

 

Lekau Rachidi (Telecentre Coordinator), Matsobane Madisha (ICT Polokwane), and Prof. Joseph Chisasa 
(Department of Finance, Risk Management and Finance) with workshop attendees 

The Limpopo Region has once again stretched out its hand to reach out to communities. This is the 
second year that the region has partnered with Chance2Advance to run workshops for the telecentre 

facilitators. 

In order for our stakeholders to perform their duties, there should be a basic understanding of financial 
management. In his welcoming address, Dr Lesiba Molepo, Deputy Director of Facilitation of Learning, said 

“every cent counts in business; it is those cents that will make the business have cash in the bank”. 

Professor Joseph Chisasa from the Department of Finance, Risk Management and Finance spent the day 
presenting to telecentre facilitators, who in their own rights are entrepreneurs. The participants were actively 

involved and, at the end of the workshop, they were issued with certificates of attendance. 

In total, 35 were in attendance. 

*By Nakedi Molokomme 

 
 

Organising team: Lekau Rachidi, Prof. Joseph Chisasa, Matsoabane Madisha, Pearl Kgoete, and Peter Skosana 


